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July 24, 2024 

 
CHANGE IN PRIMARY DISINFECTANT CHLORAMINES 

 
 
On Saturday, July 27, 2024, we will change back to chloramine which is a mixture of 
chlorine (4 parts) and ammonia (1 part) as our primary disinfectant. In accordance 
with our approved Nitrification Plan the purpose of the change has been met. The 
water will continue to be monitored to ensure its compliance with all required 
standards. This change will NOT affect the quality of the water. 
 
You may visit our website, www.tpcw.org , or visit the Louisiana State Department 
of Health’s website, www.la.gov.org, for a more detailed explanation of free 
chlorine in drinking water.  We are always available to discuss at greater length your 
concerns or questions.  Please feel free to contact us. 
 
Please like, share, and follow us on social media for up to the minute news and 
announcements concerning your drinking water.  Thank you. 
 
Michael A. Sobert 
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